EU Procedural Law Study:
Consumer Protection General
Report published by the European
Commission

On 26 January 2018, the European Commission published the second General
Report of the study on procedural law undertaken by the Max Planck Institute
Luxembourg. This strand of the study concerned the effect of divergences in
national procedural laws on the equivalence and effectiveness of the procedural
protection of consumers under EU consumer law.

For the first strand of the study, see here.

More information is available here.
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